
India Project — Pastors Conference	
	 Once again, the Lord gave us safe, uneventful travel 
and a great team of men for our annual conference. 
Every year, it seems, the Lord’s hand is on the meeting in 
a special way and this year did not disappoint. Many 
thanks to Pastor Samples and his son, Joshua, Pastor 
Zacharias, and Bro. Fennell for their excellent messages. 
And thanks to Bro. Fennell for putting so much work into 
preparation, planning, logistics, etc. To God be the glory!	
	 Graduation for WorldView Institute is March 10, and 
James and Toree will return home for the summer.	

Asang Khongso Project (Myanmar)	
	 I am thrilled to report that I received the first copy of 
the New Testament! Holding it in my hand brought me to 
tears. What a joy to hold the first copy of the Scripture 
for this people group. They prayed for over 60 years to 
have the Scripture in their own language and God used 
WorldView to help them get it. Praise the Lord!! 	
	 The printer just shipped the NT’s to eastern India 
where the Myanmar team will pick them up and 
transport them into their community. They are scheduled 
to arrive in about 10 days. Please pray for safe transport.	

Madi & Lhukonzo Projects (Uganda)	
	 Our associate, Anders, is doing well raising support 
and will soon be setting a departure date to serve on 
both the Madi and Lhukonzo Projects. 	
 	 We are preparing to print the Madi John & Romans 
for distribution to the community. 	
	 The Lhukonzo team is making great progress and we 
are grateful for the support for this newest project. 	

Runyankore Project (Uganda)	
	 Back-translation portions of the OT are ongoing and 
this is one of our final checking steps. We anticipate 
continuing this for the next several months as we work 
toward completion of the Old Testament.	

Persia Project (Armenia)	
	 Nathan & Alicia returned to the field recently and 
Nathan had the privilege of teaching a 2-week module 
class, NT Survey, in a Bible Institute in northern Armenia. 
They are now settled back into their home in Yerevan. 	
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Tibetan Project (Nepal)	
	 Lloyd’s intense commitment to language learning and 
his amazing progress is a great blessing. He is now 
working on his third language which is the target 
language for our translation work on this project. He is 
getting very close to the point where actual translation 
work can resume. Our goal for that is September. 	
	 Please pray for this team and the possibility of adding 
one of our WorldView Institute graduates as a new team 
member on this project.  	

Liangmai Project (India)	
	 After a short visit back to India for the purpose of 
relocating our translation team to a safer, more stable 
area, Wangrai and Michele are back in the USA to 
continue their furlough through mid-June. If you are 
interested in having them share the ministry, please 
contact us. They are doing a great work in Manipur and I 
know they will be a blessing to you and your church.	

Family News	
	 Emily continues online college classes with Pensacola 
Christian College. She is also working toward Red Cross 
lifeguard certification so she can apply for a work 
scholarship position in the college recreation center. 	
	 With plans to be living on campus this fall, the August 
d e p a r t u r e d a t e i s 
l oom ing ve r y l a rge 
before us. We (Dad and 
Mom) are going to have 
a very hard time letting 
this girl go. Linda says, 
“I’m not crying all the 
way home, I am going to 
the beach.” My response 
was, “I can cry at home 
or on the beach, but I’m 
going to be a basket 
case.” Please pray for us!	
	 Your par t in our 
ministry still humbles us 
daily. We thank God for 
you and pray for His 
blessings on you. 
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